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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  I think it is appropriate to allow Class I ebikes on trails

that currently allow motorized use. I do not advocate for opening up other trails to ebikes primarily because our

trails are becoming overused and crowded without the addition of pedal assist bikes.  There are plenty of trails

where e-bike riders can enjoy the outdoors, but please do not promote their use at the detriment of the majority of

other users: hikers, equestrians and mountain bikers.  And who is going to enforce a particular class of e-bike on

a trail? This change, if allowed, will further degrade the experience many of us have enjoyed for years.  Thank

you.


